

Elizabeth Shelton School

Home of the Rising Stars 138 Willoughby Road Shelton CT 06484 (203) 929-1330

June 2018

Dear E.S.S. Families, It is difficult to believe, but we are coming to the end of another school year.

Students have been quite busy with end of the year assessments, cultural arts programs, field trips, field day. Art Show, Music Program and Fourth Grade Celebration . I wish to extend my thanks to all the volunteers that helped along the way this year. You have enriched the lives of the students and staff of Elizabeth Shelton School through your donation of time and effort. We wouldn't be the school community that we are without all of you!

Please mark your calendars for early dismissal dates: the week of Monday, June 18th - Friday, June 22nd. **Dismissal time is at 1:50**. I ask that you be sure to have daycare arrangements in place. The last day for students to buy lunch in the cafeteria is Friday, June 22nd.

There are several requests that I have of you. Check your child's cafeteria account to resolve any outstanding balances prior to Friday, June 15^{th} . If your child has any library books still checked out, they should be returned or if lost payment is due.

As the office staff works on closing out the 2017 -2018 school year, it would be very beneficial if you notify us if your child (ren) will not be attending ESS for the 2018-19 school year. There is a withdrawal form that will be sent to you to complete so that records can be forwarded to the new school. Also, if you know of parents that still need to register their child for September, encourage them to contact us. Please call (203- 929- 1330) or email Mrs. Kingersky (bkingersky@sheltonpublicschools.org). This information will assist us greatly as we work to complete class lists for next year.

This summer there will be two different incentive programs one in reading and one in math. Please schedule a time for your child to read and complete the math requirements. By participating in both of these programs, skills will remain fresh and hopefully children will avoid the "summer slide". Students are expected to complete their logs and return them to school when they come back in September. You will also be able to find information on our website. Your support and encouragement with this endeavor is greatly appreciated.

Finally, I would like to send "best wishes" to the fourth graders and other students leaving Elizabeth Shelton at the end of this school year.

Have a restful and safe summer! See everyone on Tuesday, September 4, 2018!

Respectfully, Beverly D. Belden